


We urge the SCAQMD Governing Board to delay consideration/adoption of PAR 1111/1121 to
allow District staff to better inform the millions of Southern California residents of these proposed
rules and to address the many unanswered questions regarding cost, technology, and the
availability of potential incentives.

Sincerely,

Patrick Gallegos
Interim City Manager



